Debbie Kauffman

From: Jessica Arseneau

Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 10:52 AM
To: ‘Julie Browning'

Subject: RE: Safety Recall U-Bolts
Attachments: U-Bolt Recall Notice_V6.pdf

Good Morning Julie,

Please see updated safety recall for the U-bolts. Let us know if you have any questions. A few changes were made per
NHTSA.

Thank you,

Jessica Arseneau

From: Jessica Arseneau

Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 9:30 AM
To: Julie Browning

Subject: Safety Recall U-Bolts

Good Morning,

In an attempt to error on the side of safety, we’re issuing a safety recall on Ford E-450 units with wheelbase
modifications done between 3/6/18 and 4/18/18. A list of the affected VINs are attached where the u-bolt torque is
unverified. Please let us know if you will be managing this recall or if you would like MORryde to. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me directly with any questions/concerns regarding this.

Thank you,

Jessica Arseneau
Warranty Administrator

1966 Sterling Ave.
Elkhart, IN 46516
574-293-1581 ext 1231

(In the office Monday-Thursday)
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